
 

 

 

 

 

Saraland Water and Sewer partners with Alabama Power to make paying water and sewer bills easier 

for their customers. 

July 1, 2020 

For immediate release 

The Saraland Water and Sewer Board and employees are dedicated to providing their citizens with the 

convenient means to pay their monthly bills. Currently, payments can mailed or made in person at their office 

at 307 Shelton Beach Road, Saraland, AL 36571. Credit/Debit cards can be used to pay on line using the 

secure website at www.saralandwater.com/pay-my-bill/ 

Through a cooperative agreement with Alabama Power, the Saraland Water and Sewer Service will soon also 

allow payments to be made at the Alabama Power bill payment kiosk located at the Alabama Power office at 

1100 Industrial Pkwy, Saraland, AL 36571. This kiosk is open 24/7 and accepts cash payments. 

On behalf of the Saraland Water and Sewer Board, Mr. Ron Mitchell, President, expresses his gratitude to 

Alabama Power for partnering with the Saraland Water and Sewer Board. “Our goal is to make our customers’ 

lives easier and hopefully this additional service will save valuable time and resources for Saraland residents”, 

Mr. Mitchell stated at the Board’s regular bi-monthly meeting.  
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